
         

Monday 28th July 2025

I am so delighted with the behaviour outside 
the school pick up and drop offs. We are expecting some 

more rain this week so keep being kind to each other.

SCHOOL CLOSED
Employees Only Day - Friday, 15th August 

Pubertal Change Reminder

At Deanwell we teach ‘Pubertal Change’  to our Year 5 & 6 tamariki, as part of 
the NZ Health & Physical Education Curriculum  

We think this is a very important part of our curriculum. 

We have a number of tamariki at Deanwell School already experiencing the 
changes of puberty.

Dates of Programme

Monday 4th August, 8.45 am - 3.00 pm Year 5 & 6 tamariki from Ohu Kererū and Tuī

Tuesday 5th August, 8.45 am - 3.00 pm Year 5 & 6 tamariki from Ohu Karearea and 
Kōkako

Parent/Whānau Hui - we look forward to seeing you
Date:  Thursday 31 July

Time: 6.00 pm 

Delivery: Is via Zoom

Venue:  Please come to the school office and we will direct you to a space.








